Meraz, Silvia

From: Clark, Matthew <matthew.clark2@verizon.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 4:21 PM

To: Meraz, Silvia

Cc: mark marksmithpublicaffairs.com

Subject: Re: [E] Lobbyist Quarterly Report - December 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of El Paso. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. If suspicious, use Phish Alert or forward to SpamReport@elpasotexas.gov.

Ms. Meraz,

Thank you so much for the reminder. | have nothing to report. Please let me know if you need any additional
information.

Thank you,
Matt Clark
On Tue, Jan 18, 2022 at 3:15 PM Meragz, Silvia <MerazSX@elpasotexas.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon Mr. Clark,

Just a reminder that our office has not received your activity report for the quarter ending on December 2021.
If you did not have any, a response to this email will suffice.

Thank you,

Silvia Meraz

City Clerk’s Office

(915) 212-1210



